
BEACH WEDDINGS 
- There is no cost to have a wedding on the beach. 
 

- The Town would prefer you to go either North or South of the Boardwalk area and not   
   directly in front of the Boardwalk – this is a very populated area.  
 

- No weddings are allowed on the wooden segment of the boardwalk, the wedding has  
  to be on the sand, and everything has to be set up at least 20 feet from the dunes out  
  of the emergency lane.  
 

- When you are setting up for a wedding or just walking down to the beach for a  
  ceremony, you cannot ask anyone to move. You would need to find an open area to  
  accommodate your ceremony.  
 

- You cannot keep anyone from walking around or through your event.  
 

- If you have a tent it cannot be any bigger than a pop up 10x10.  
 

- You can have chairs and tables, no more than 30 chairs.  
 

- Whatever you use for your wedding has to be placed right before the wedding and  
  taken off the beach right after the wedding.  
 

- No Alcohol is allowed on the beach at any time.  
 

- No glass containers are allowed on the beach at any time.  
 

- No fire of any kind is allowed on the Municipal beach strand, to include warmers for  
  food, at any time.  
 

- No individual generators, stages, electricity running to the beach from a house.  
 

- If you use a wedding planner, assure the planner is aware of these rules. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tim Murphy 

at (910) 707 – 2064 or tim.murphy@carolinabeach.org. 
 


